
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2  Week  10        

6th  July 201 7      
  

 

 

 

TERM 2 
Week 10 

6/7/17 Concert 4 

 

7/7/17  End of Term 2 

 Early 
Dismissal 
2:15pm 

 

Term 3 begins 

Monday 

24th July 2017 
 

TERM 3 
Week 1 

26/7/17 Rooms 15 and 

to 17 Camp @  

28/7/17 Narnu Farm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly Roster 
No Assembly last day of term 

Term 3 
Week 1 Room 21 

 

 

 
Hello Everyone, 

Since last weekôs newsletter the EPPS school 
community has enjoyed two more concerts. 

On Thursday 29
th
 June the second concert for the 

year was held. Many thanks to Rooms 26, 20, 13, 
17 and 34 on their bright and engaging 
performances.  

Thank you too to the Thursday comperes Talisha 
S, Braden N, Emmy and Emily P. Special mention 
must go to our óFront of Curtainô acts, Lofty, Eliza 
and Anna, Fairies (Amber, Chelsea C, Maddi K 
and Taylor) and Kyann for sharing your joy of 
performing with us. 

On Tuesday 4
th
 July, on a cold and wet night, the 

third concert was full of music, song and dance. 
Many thanks to Rooms 21, 11, 14, 1, Eunkyoung 
Kim and Room 14 (Japanese item) and the EPPS 
Rock Band for their wonderful concert items. 

Thank you too to the comperes for the second 
Thursday concert, Brodie V, Jonela  and Paulina. 
The óFront of Curtainô acts, Emmy, Talisha S, 
Kaylee, Talisha E and Alana provided the packed 
audience with outstanding solo singing and 
dancing items. 

The concerts are a wonderful part of EPPS life. I 
value the feedback from parents at the end of each 
concert, emails from families valuing the 
opportunities that the concerts provide for our 
students and I personally value the joy on the 
faces of our students when they are on stage! 

Reports 

Semester One reports have been made available 
to students and families from Wednesday 5

th
 July 

onwards. Special arrangements have been made 
for Room 31 reports to be available next term.  

Thank you! 

Sincere thanks to Danielle and Marie for their 
outstanding work in Room 31 for the last 6 weeks 
of this term. I hope that you join with me and wish 

them all the best with their new contracts. 

World Refuge Day 

I would commend to all our families the report from 
World Refuge Day celebrations at EPPS. One 
page is included in this newsletter as well as the 
link to the entire report. Please make time to read 
it! Thank you Cheryl! 
Korfball 

Congratulations to Pete Waller on the stunning 
inaugural Korfball carnival last Friday.  The 
studentôs skills and level of participation were 
outstanding.  Thank you to the many family 
members who came along to offer support and 
enjoy the day. 

Ros Frost 

Hi everyone, 

As we approach the halfway point of the school year 
I thought it appropriate to reflect on the year thus far. 

The introduction of Childrenôs Parliament Ministers to 
work alongside the School Captains on maintaining 
the high standard of student leadership within the 

school has been outstanding. They are continually 
looking at ways in which they can contribute to whole 
school improvement. The students bring passion and 
enthusiasm to their roles and have represented the 
school with pride. 

The studentsô willingness to represent the school and 
participate in events such as SAPSASA, partnership 

days, academic projects and concerts, as well as 
support each other through VAPS, traffic duty, 
helping out in the library, canteen, putting out sports 
equipment,  I believe highlights the high level of 
responsibility and commitment every student has for 
their school.   

Our attendance has remained steady, ending the 
term with an overall average of 93%. I understand 
this time of year, illness is unavoidable if I could just 
remind you to contact the school if your child is 
absent so we know why they are absent and can 
provide you with any assistance. 

Thank you again to all families for your ongoing 
support and involvement in the school community. 
The number of volunteers that help out across all 
areas of the school is outstanding and we truly value 

your commitment. 

I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable break and look 
forward to the second half of the year, where we will 
continue to strive for excellence. 

Aaron McPherson 

 

 

 

 

Staff  at East Para 

would like to wish 

everyone a safe and 

enjoyable break. We 

will see you on the 

24 th July. 



Term 2 Week 10 

    
Tamryn  Hope  Caitlin 
Term 3 Week 1 

   
Trinity  Olivia  Chelsea 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matches Played 1/7/17  
 

Netta 5 East Para had a bye 
Primary 4 Walkerville defeated East Para 8-7  
 Great close game. 
Primary 10 East Para defeated Trinity Gardens 7-4 
 Well done everyone. 
Primary 11 East Para defeated Burnside 12-5  
 Well done everyone. Thankyou Lofty for  
 helping. 
Sub Junior 1 Burnside defeated East Para 21-14  
 Good effort by everyone. 
Sub Junior 5 East Para defeated Comets 13-9  
 Great game by everyone. 
Sub Junior 8 Magill defeated East Para 17-12 
 Fantastic effort by the whole team. 
 Thankyou Mel and Markus for helping. 
 
GOOD LUCK to everyone competing in the carnival in 
the school holidays. 
 
Marie Moores: Netball Coordinator  0431 620 039 
 

 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
Dreams and Dedication are a 
powerful combination.  

William Longgood 

   

 

Please remember that hats are to be 

worn in Term 3.  Hats are not to have 

cords or drawstrings.  Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


